
 
Hi, this is Gay Todd, Superintendent of the Marysville Joint 
Unified School District.  
 
I’m calling to ask for your input to help us update our Local 
Control Accountability Plan for the 2015-16 school year. This plan 
outlines priority areas of accountability and helps shape how the 
district’s budget will help students achieve academic success.   
 
Beginning March 18th, the online LCAP 2015 Survey will be 
posted on our website.  To complete the survey, go 
to www.mjusd.com.  Look for the Recent News on the homepage 
and click on the LCAP 2015 Survey “read more” link.   
 
Once you click on the survey link, simply place an “X” next to five 
(5) items listed that are your top priorities for helping MJUSD 
students achieve academic success. 
 
Surveys will also be available at each school office if you do not 
have access to the internet.  Completed written surveys can be 
returned to any MJUSD school office or mailed to the 
Superintendent’s Office at 1919 B Street, Marysville, CA 95901.  
 
We value your opinion and appreciate your willingness to help 
guide our efforts to help all student achieve academic success.  
 
This message will also be available on the website. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

http://www.mjusd.com/

